
       3300 Oakdale Ave. N, Robbinsdale, MN, 55422  |  (763) 520-5200  |  northmemorial.com 

[Date]  

It's important to us that you are kept informed about any changes that may affect your care. With that in 
mind, we wanted to reach out to you to inform you that North Memorial Health has made the difficult 
decision to close the Mental Health Services Center in Robbinsdale, effective Friday, August 30, 
2024.   

We understand that this may come as a surprise, and we want to assure you that your care remains 
our utmost priority during this transition period.  

Until the clinic's closure, we are fully committed to continuing to provide you with the care and support 
you need. In the coming months, we will be actively working to identify alternative care options within 
the community. Our dedicated providers and support team will be here to keep you informed about 
available options and assist you with any necessary transfers of care to other providers and clinics.  

If you are currently receiving psychiatric care or medication management through our clinic, we 
encourage you to schedule appointments with us before August 16, 2024. Also, if you require 
medication refills and do not have an appointment scheduled before this date, please contact our office 
promptly so that we can ensure your needs are met without interruption.  

Please know that this outreach is just the beginning of our transition plan, and we are dedicated to 
ensuring that your care remains uninterrupted.   

Thank you for entrusting us with your care. We are here for you every step of the way. 

Sincerely,  

North Memorial Health – Robbinsdale Mental Health Services Center 

March 14, 2024 




